
We Show respect.  We are Honest. We Include others. We Never give up. We seek Excellence in all we do. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Remember to subscribe to the newsletter on our website to receive an electronic copy.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
We still have some Nursery places available for September. If your child was born between 1.9.19 and 31.8.20, your 
child is eligible to start in September. I know a number of parents that work sometimes worry about childcare before 
and after school when their child starts Nursery, however, we are very fortunate to have Castletop and Skools Out 
on our doorstep who are more than happy to drop off or collect your child if the start and finishing times don’t quite 
work for you. 
 
If you would like to contact Skools Out or Castletop about what they can offer, please see their details below. 
 
Skools Out: 07960458246 
Castle Top: 01457833322 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Year 6 children were very fortunate to attend a 
Careers Fair organised by the Deputy Head teachers 
within the Mossley and Carrbrook School’s Partnership 
at Mossley Hollins on Wednesday.   
 
Parent volunteers from across the partnership schools 
with various backgrounds showcased their careers and 
talked to the children about the possible avenues open 
to them as they grow up.   

 
 
We are very grateful and would like to thank the 
parents who volunteered and gave up their time to 
talk to the children - Miss Hennessy and Mr Wilkinson 
and our Chair of Governors Mrs Baker. 
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We are holding an exciting Maths Week next week. The week will include a problem-solving puzzle workshop hosted 
by an external company. There will be a workshop for each class (Reception to Year 6). The teachers will be setting a 
number of fun activities throughout the week too. We are hoping this will include a ‘cake/biscuit decorating shop’ 
where Key Stage 1 children will be given a budget to ‘purchase’ ingredients to help them decorate an item. Key Stage 
2 children will have the opportunity to show their entrepreneur skills in our version of ‘Dragon’s Den’. We are 
looking forward to a fun week. 
 
 
 
 
 

MATHS WEEK – WEEK BEGINNING 6.3.23 
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Mrs Gerrard has been successful in gaining an exciting new teaching job at Kingsland Academy in Oldham 
which is a permanent post and will start after the Easter holidays.  We are really sad to see Mrs Gerrard 
leave and I’m sure you will all join me in wishing her all the very best. We’d like to thank her for all her hard 
work over the last 4 years with the various classes she has taught and with her role as the Science Leader 
across school. She has been a fantastic member of staff and will be greatly missed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parents are welcome to attend their child’s class assemblies which are detailed below. Please come to the main 
entrance (off Mill Lane) once dropping your child off.  Doors will open approximately 9.05am to allow us to put the 
chairs out after Skools Out finish in the hall. 
 

Class Assembly date 
 

Class 5 22.3.23 

Class 3 24.4.23 

Class 1 17.5.23 

Class 4 21.6.23 

Reception 28.6.23 

Class 2 5.7.23 

6b Leavers’ service 20.7.23 

6a Leavers’ service 21.7.23 

 
 
 
 
 
 
PTA event for parents, teachers and families. Grown-ups only! Any profits made will go to school. 
 
Saturday 4th March 8.30pm start at The Royal George   
 
Click here to get your ticket: https://www.wegottickets.com/event/569761 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Easter Service  
We are aiming to maintain our links with St John’s Church and are hoping to have our Easter Service in the last week 
of half term – date to be confirmed. Parents are welcome to attend this service. Children from Y2 – 6 will be in 
attendance and the service will be led by our Worship Leaders. 
 
 
 

LAST CHANCE PTA COMEDY EVENT – TOMORROW NIGHT! 

MRS GERRARD LEAVING 

EASTER ACTIVITIES 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES – PARENTS WELCOME 

https://www.wegottickets.com/event/569761
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DIARY DATES 

Decorated Eggs – Years 3 - 6 
It’s that time of year again when your child may come and beg you to help them decorate an egg!  If your child is in 
Years 3 – 6 and would like to take part, please ensure hard boiled eggs are used and that entries are 
brought into school by the morning of Tuesday 28 March.  We have had many amazing entries in the 
past and I’m sure we won’t be disappointed this year!  
 
There will be prizes awarded to a winner from each class and this will be decided by the Arts 
Council; they will be particularly looking for the children’s efforts rather than their parents! 
 
The children are able to bring in their creations, from Thursday 23 March so they can be displayed 
for all to enjoy (please no earlier than this). 
 
Easter Bonnet Competition- EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 
Back by popular demand!  The children in the EYFS and Years 1 and 2 are all invited to make an Easter Bonnet and 
enter our Easter Bonnet Competition. Could parents please ensure entries are brought in on the morning of Monday 
27 March (clearly labelled). 

 
EYFS Easter Activity Day – Tuesday 28 March 

 Parents and carers of the EYFS (Nursery and Reception) are invited to attend an Easter Activity morning on Tuesday 
28 March.  It will be an opportunity for parents/carers to spend some time with your child in the setting taking part 
in activities together.   
 
 
 
 
 
Our collective worship theme for this half term is FORGIVENESS.  Please find some ideas about how the whole family 
can have fun and explore this Christian Value at the end of this newsletter. 

 
 
 
 
 
Thurs 23 March 2023                            Rec and Year 1 trip to Cannon Hall 
Tues 9 May to Fri 12 May 2023           Year 6 SATs week 
Fri 16 June to Mon 19 June 2023        Year 6 Kingswood residential trip 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Forgiveness is… 
 

Forgetting the hurts 
Offering a new beginning 

Restoring a friendship 
Given and received 

Identifying responsibility 
Valuing the truth 

Ending an argument 
Not holding a grudge 
Encouraging honesty 

Saying sorry 
Starting again 

 

COLLECTIVE WORSHIP THEME 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
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